
CITY & COUNTY OF HONOLULU 
 

CENTRAL OAHU WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Community Meeting No. 2 

Thursday, February 1, 2018 

Wahiawa Recreation Center 

6:30 – 9:00 pm 
 

The Honolulu Board of Water Supply (BWS) and Department of Planning and Permitting (DPP) have begun the 

development of the Central Oahu Watershed Management Plan (COWMP).  The COWMP will be prepared in 

accordance with the State Water Code Chapter 174C, HRS and the City and County of Honolulu Ordinance 

Chapter 30, ROH.  The COWMP will be one of eight district water management plans that together will 

comprise the Oahu Water Management Plan. 

 

Goal of the Oahu Water Management Plan: 

To formulate an environmentally holistic, community-based, and economically viable watershed management 

plan that will provide a balance between: (1) the preservation and management of Oahu's watersheds, and  

(2) sustainable ground water and surface water use and development to serve present users and future 

generations. 

 

The planning process will integrate land use and water resource 

management and incorporate: 

• Community participation and consultation 

• Holistic management of watershed resources 

• Alignment with important State and City policies and programs 

• An action orientation: Implementation of important watershed 

management programs 

• Ahupua'a management principles. 

 

COWMP Objectives: 

1) Promote sustainable watersheds  

2) Protect and enhance water quality and quantity 

3) Protect Native Hawaiian rights and traditional customary practices 

4) Facilitate public participation, education, and project implementation 

5) Meet future water demands at reasonable costs 

 

 

 

  

DISTRICT SIZE 

70,921 acres 

  

Agricultural: 29,783 

acres 

Conservation: 25,645 

acres 

Urban: 15,493 acres 

 

DISTRICT 

POPULATION: 

168,520 people 

(2010 Census Data) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COWMP Community Meeting No. 2 

Agenda 

 
o Recap of Community Meeting No. 1 

o Overview of Central Oahu’s: 

� Water Supply 

� Water Demands 

o Identification of Community Issues and Concerns 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

 

HONOLULU BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY 

Contact: Barry Usagawa 

Phone: 748-5900 

Email: busagawa@hbws.org 

 

 
 

BROWN AND CALDWELL 

Contacts: Dean Nakano & Susan Mukai 

Phone: 203-2673 & 203-2667 

Fax: 533-0226 

Email: dnakano@brwncald.com 

Email: smukai@brwncald.com 
 

 
 

 

 


